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Hey Gays! This is my officer report. Here’s some points of note:

e Talks with nonprofits: Discussions are continuing between LGBTO+ nonprofits to discuss and find
common ground with the SU on certain issues and establish working relations. These discussions will
be conducted by myself, VP For Welfare and Equality and the Welfare, Equality & Advice Lead. These
nonprofits are noted of, but not limited to: LGBTOQ+ Pride, Trans Healthcare Action, HIV Ireland, Belong
To, ShoutOut, USI etc.

e Pride Week: Pride Week begun on the 29t of January across all campuses with flag drops and has
concluded on the 2"Y of February with the Poetry Night in Aungier St. These events couldn’t have been
done without the help of the welfare team and our wonderful executive committee’s help.

e N-TUTTOR Week: In combo with my securing of funds for Pride Week, me and Welfare, Equality and
Advice Lead Abby Connolly are currently in discussion to potentially have something queer related for
the upcoming N-TUTTOR week. Conversations are still ongoing.

e Trans Identity Discussions: Conversations in relation to the streamlining of the name/gender change
process across the campuses outside of city has begun. | wish to also give big recognition to Mr.
Robert Bell for helping me understand the process in city better. It has started with discussions on the
Tallaght campus about the process however both Bob O’Mhurchu, Senior Manager for Admissions at
TU Dublin and Nadia O’Brien, Service Manager of Student Records Reqistration at TU Dublin have vet
to move forward these conversations.

Hopefully this suffices for now and | wish to do more in the future! (P.S. Stream Fe304: Break by NMIXX)
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Weekly Welfare (x2)
Name Change Recognition w/ TU Dublin Staff
N-TUTTOR Week: Schedule of Events

Flag Drop

Giant Jenga

Badge Bonanza

Queer Careers

Poetry and Music Showcase

N/A

N/A

N/A
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